











Maui County Council
EACP Committee
Via eComment

November 30, 2020

Respected Council Members & Staff:

I am writing in support of Bobby Pahia’s request of this committee. Bobby is as good
a man as exists on this earth. His leadership and wisdom is of immense value to our
community. In particular, his work mentoring and supporting new farmers is
exactly what we need in order to address the pressing issue of food security. [ urge

you to approve his proposal, on behalf of all of our people.

Sincerely,

John Dobovan
President,
Kulahaven Farms, Maui Hub and Haleakala Chapter, HFUU

PO Box 901301 Kula, HI 96790, (808) 955-0955, jd@kulahavenfarms.com



